CONSULATE GENERAL OF THE REPUBLIC OF THE PHILIPPINES
Bulany (nulali 4y ggamnt dulad| Abaial
JEDDAH

NOTICE TO PROCEED

21 December 2023

Dear Mr. Al Shaikh

Please be informed that pursuant to the Notice of Award dated 21 December 2023
issued by the Head of Procuring Entity — Philippine Consulate General, Jeddah, you are
hereby given this Notice to Proceed as the service provider for janitorial services needs
of the Philippine Consulate General in Jeddah for CY 2024.

This Notice is issued in accordance with the requirements of Republic Act 9184,
or the Government Procurement Reform Act of the Philippines.

Sincerely yours,

Mr. Atef Abdul Mohsen Al Shaikh
Meshale Fenon Company Ltd. P
King Abdulaziz Road — Tel.: 9200 29779
P.O. Box 2122 Jeddah
Saudi Arabia — C.R. 4030437914

4663 Fajr Street, Al Rehab District 6, P.O. Box: 4794 Jeddah, 21412 - Saudi Arabia
Mobile : +966 555 219 613, +966 555 219 614, +966 554 089 294
Email : pc.jeddah@gmail.com Website: www.jeddahpcg.dfa.gov.ph




